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A Warm Thank You
The site team at Galliford Try would like to 
take this opportunity to thank everyone in the 
local community for their support and 
patience during the delivery of the new 
roundabout and associated infrastructure. 

Over the coming months the new 
pedestrian and equestrian crossing will 
be completed, after the power 
connection is made by Electricity North 
West. This work will not require any 
traffic management so there will be no 
impact on residents.

We would also like to thank all members of the public who took time 
out of their day to come and speak with us throughout the project and 
provide such positive feedback. And, last but not least,  we would like to 
give a big thank you to all the operatives involved with this project. 
Without their efforts and skill we would never be able to deliver on our 
goals. 

The delivery of projects such as this is 
much more that just the kerbs and 
tarmac that people see as the finished 
product. A project is about the local 
community, training, the environment, 
team spirit and quality.

Throughout this project we have tried 
to leave a lasting legacy in the area as 
demonstrated in the community 
projects we have engaged with.  

This scheme has delivered big environmental 
improvements in such a small area. 40 trees 
were planted on the completion of this work. 
The scheme also created biodiversity 
enhancements by creating invertebrate 
habitats within the embankments (stone strips) 
and also a hibernacula (buried rubble and 
wood). These areas provide both natural 
shelter and a source of food for a variety of 
wildlife in the area.

During the spring months our team will be back 
on site to sow a mixture of grass and 
wildflower seed to the open public areas.
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Social and community engagement

Buxton Junior School Visit

Cunningdale Allotments

Fairfield Bowling club

Residents of Fairfield Association 
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The site team, alongside our supply chain partner PTL, helped the 
Association with their aim of providing an orchard for the local children to 
enjoy and learn from. Alongside this assistance, we also provided a 
donation of £500 for the Association to use towards further projects in the 
area. We are looking forward to seeing the opening of the new ROFA space 
and enjoy a cup of tea and chat with residents at the opening event.

The project team delivered a hugely enjoyable tetrahedron (a triangular 
based pyramid) activity to the pupils of Buxton Junior School. This activity 
encourages young children into Science Technology Engineering and 
Mathematic (STEM) subjects and teaches them more about the 
opportunities available to them through STEM.  

This project assisted with the expansion of the 
Cunningdale allotments by clearing two areas of 
overgrowth and rubble.  One area has been left for 
future use for new plots and the other area has 
been transformed into a new parking and 
unloading area. 

A group of 6 volunteers from site gave their 
time to assist the local Fairfield bowls club 
with the movement of material following the 
dismantling of their old club house. Together 
we moved enough material to fill two skips!
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